On June 23, 2006, Mrs. Burdick requested the following information regarding Agenda Item AC9 – Junior Achievement Contract:

REQUEST:   Is there a plan in place to increase the job shadowing experiences for students at all schools participating in the program? 

RESPONSE:   Yes, there is an active, goal oriented plan in place.

Jr. Achievement has mounted an aggressive campaign to increase the job shadowing opportunities for our students. They have gotten commitments from large employers, such as Cheney Brothers, Solid Waste Authority, hospitals, and the Executive Women of the Palm Beaches.  Their goal is to double the number of job shadowing opportunities for the upcoming school year.

Cheri E. Young, CPS
Executive Secretary

ON BEHALF OF

Ann Killets

Chief Academic Office
3300 Forest Hill Blvd., C-316
(561) 649-6888, PX4-6888

(561) 649-6837, PX4-6837

akillets@palmbeach.k12.fl.us
